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Freeman students Brigham Hall and Derek Little have been named as finalists in the
Presidential Management Fellows (PMF) program. The program, coordinated by the
U.S. Office of Personnel Management, was established in 1977 to attract outstanding
candidates from a variety of academic disciplines to federal service.

More than 5,000 graduate students from across the nation applied for the 2009
fellows program, and 786 were ultimately chosen as PMF finalists. As finalists, Hall
and Little have been invited to participate in the PMF Class of 2009 Finalists Job Fair
in Washington D.C. and they are also qualified to access the PMF Projected Positions
System, a database of upcoming job opening with federal agencies accessible only
to PMF finalists.

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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